
Zoning Docket from January 14, 2019 Public Hearing  
 

Docket Number Applicant CC 
DIST. 

STAFF 
REC. 

GCPC 
REC. 

P&D 
REC. COUNCIL ACTION 

 CZ-2019-47 

Terry Howe for Bess M. Hall  
Locust Hill Road and North 
Buncombe Road  
T016000200400 and 
T016000200401 
R-20, Single-Family Residential  
to C-3, Commercial 

18 Denial Denial    
7-24-19 

Approval 
7-29-19  

Public 
Comments 

Some of the general comments made by Speakers at the Public Hearing on 
January 14, 2019 were: 
Speakers For: 
1) Applicant 

• Been in auction business for 35 years 
• Sold other buildings as business model changed 
• Needs outside storage for equipment, boats, and cars 
• Not a night-time business  

Speakers Against: 
None 

List of meetings with staff: None 

Petition/Letter 
For:   
None 
 
Against:    
None 

Staff Report ANALYSIS:  
The subject property is part of the Imagine Greenville Comprehensive Plan and is designated as 
Residential Land Use 2 which prescribes 3 to 6 units per acre. Additionally, the subject property is 
part of the Imagine Greenville Comprehensive Plan, designated as a Neighborhood Corridor. 
Neighborhood Corridors are predominately residential but do allow for some limited nonresidential 
use. Floodplain is not present on the subject parcels. There is also no public transportation serving 
this site; and no sidewalks along the subject parcels.  

SUMMARY:  
The subject parcel zoned R-20, Single-family Residential, is 3.3 acres of property located on both 
Locust Hill Road and North Buncombe Road approximately 0.6 miles northwest of the intersection of 
North Buncombe Road and Wade Hampton Boulevard. The parcel has approximately 200 feet of 
frontage along North Buncombe Road and approximately 355 feet of frontage along Locust Hill Road. 
The applicant is requesting to rezone the property to C-3, Commercial.  

The applicant states the proposed land use is for an auction house and office. 

CONCLUSION:  
The subject site is surrounded by R-20, Single-Family Residential zoning and land uses to the north, 
east and south. There is also a beautician shop zoned C-1, Commercial to the west  of the site along 
with along with a restaurant and a child day care center along this area of Locust Hill Road.  

Staff has concerns that the requested C-3, Commercial zoning could allow for more intense uses such 
as, an automobile service facility, mini-warehouses, landscape business, sign painting and 
manufacturing and a pawn shop. Staff is of the opinion that the requested zoning of C-3 is not 
appropriate based on the surrounding zoning and land uses.  

Based on these reasons staff recommends denial of the requested rezoning to   C-3, Commercial. 
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